Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: energy bills for council run children’s homes
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please share your energy bills for each council-run children’s residential home in your local authority over the past 24 months, including your most recent. 
Answer:

	
	Electricity

	
	
	2020/21
	
	2021/22
	
	2022/23

	SITE NAME
	
	Cost (£)
	
	Cost (£)
	 
	Estimated Cost (£)

	Home 1
	
	£11,435.19
	
	£11,441.84
	
	£17,368.71

	Home 2
	
	£8,070.73
	
	£4,879.46
	
	£7,407.02

	Home 3
	
	£6,130.13
	
	£6,095.78
	
	£9,253.39

	Home 4
	
	£4,461.81
	
	£4,449.19
	
	£6,753.87

	Home 5
	
	£16,992.65
	
	£17,646.50
	
	£26,787.39


	
	Gas

	
	
	2020/21
	
	2021/22
	 
	2022/23

	SITE NAME
	
	Cost (£)
	
	Cost (£)
	 
	Estimated Cost (£)

	Home 1
	
	£6,530.36
	
	£6,161.17
	
	£11,465.94

	Home 2
	
	£3,126.36
	
	£2,680.87
	
	£4,989.10

	Home 3
	
	£3,119.98
	
	£2,907.20
	
	£5,410.30

	Home 4
	
	£2,774.12
	
	£1,799.05
	
	£3,348.03

	Home 5
	
	£4,793.84
	
	£4,648.53
	
	£8,650.91


Please share your predicted future energy bill for each council-run children’s residential home in your local authority.
Please refer to table above

Are your energy bills for council-run children’s residential homes in your local authority protected by the price cap?
No

How do you expect council-run children’s residential homes in your local authority in England and Wales to operate this winter when taking into account the additional energy charges on the way?
The children’s homes will continue to operate as normal.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
